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22ND. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON HARMFUL ALGAE

18 - 22 October 2027

The International Conference on Harmful Algae
will come to Aberdeen, UK in October 2027.

The conference will focus on Prediction, prevention and exploration into HABs:
safeguarding food production in a changing climate.

Scotland is surrounded by seas and filled with lochs. Waters shape the
coastline & climate, provide energy & food, and stimulate research and exploration.
The Organising Team come from across the UK, with expertise in freshwater and marine
environments, and they look forward to welcoming you to Scotland in 2027
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